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Vote by mail has effectively worked for decades. Over the years, Oregon has had 

almost non-existent fraud. At the save time, voting numbers have been higher and 

has been found to be especially important for people who work shift hours, have 

transportation issue, and those with children and daycare issues. Vote by mail is also 

important for those who travel, for snowbirds,  and for people with disabilities. 

 

Oregon has been a heater in vote-by-mail and needs to continue the option. 


